
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 March 2025 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
DUKE OF EDINBURGH AWARD (BRONZE EXPEDITION) – PARENT MEETING 7 MAY 
 
I am really pleased that your child remains committed to achieve their Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award.  
 
In order to provide you with further information regarding the expedition, I invite you to attend a meeting 
in school for parents on Wednesday, 7 May from 5.30pm to 6pm. This will be an opportunity for me to 
discuss expectations and aspects of the expedition, including logistics, as well as for you to ask questions 
about the Award you may have so far. 
  
For pupils to be able to go on the expedition, at least one parent needs to attend the meeting. 
  
If you are unable to attend, please contact me via email at m.cauchi@priory.lancs.sch.uk   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Cauchi  
Teacher of History 
DofE Leader 
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